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Up	and	Coming	Events	
	

October	19th	–	October	23rd	
				

	
	
Oct.	20th-		Hale	Parent	and	School	Site	
Council	Elections	
Elections	for	the	councils	will	be	held	on	
Tuesday	October	20th	beginning	at	5:30	pm	using	
this	virtual	link:	
Join Zoom Meeting https://k12-
bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/88224093713?pwd=
TzBwQnVLbzBBMTlkODdjTTRYODErdz09  
Meeting ID: 882 2409 3713 Passcode: 3n75t97F1	

_____________________________________________________	

Do	You	Need	A	Good	Laugh?	
Then	check	out	this	funny	video.		You	will	definetly	
have	a	new	found	appreciation	for	teaching	and	
learning.	https://youtu.be/dZg2qarllWo	

Please	Visit	Our	Website	
https://www.nathanhaleroxbury.org/	

Click	on	the	Home	Learning	Section	for	
resource	tools	and	materials	for	student	at-
home	learning.	

We	have	updated	our	school’s	website	to	include	a	
Home	Learning	Resource	link.		This	will	be	a	place	
were	students	and	families	can	go	for	resources	
and	support	for	success	throughout	the	year	and	
during	our	remote	learning	time.	

The	Boston	Public	Library	is	offering	free	after-school	
homework	help	and	mentorship	provided	by	high-
achieving	high	school	students	at	various	locations	
across	the	city.		Check-it-out!	

	

What	Is	In	The	News	Today?	
	

Superintendent Cassellius noted earlier this week, that on 
Wednesday, Superior Court Justice Robert Gordon denied the 
Boston Teachers Union's Motion for a Preliminary Injunction, 
which sought to immediately shift all students and staff into remote 
learning.  
 
In light of Justice Gordon’s decision, the Superintendent notified 
all Boston Public Schools staff members that schools would remain 
open for in-person learning Thursday, October 15th and moving 
forward.  
 
As Justice Gordon pointed out in his decision, the agreement 
between Boston Public Schools and the Boston Teachers Union 
essentially appoints the Boston Public Health Commission (BPHC) 
as “referee” and impartial body to determine whether schools 
should shift to all remote learning. The BPHC determined and sent 
the Superintendent a letter informing her that it was safe for staff 
members to report to buildings and serve our students with High 
In-Person Priority (HIPP). 
 
All Kindergarten through grade 3 students in Cohort B of 
Hybrid Learning will begin on Thursday October 22, 2020. 
 
Cohort A students will report to school on Monday October 26, 
2020. 
	
Please remember that we are a mandatory uniform school and 
therefore, any student that is reporting for in-person learning, should 
be in his/her school uniform.	

	
Hale	school	uniforms	can	be	purchased	at	the	L&M	Bargain	Store	
On	American	Legion	HWY,	Roslindale,	MA	
	
If	you	would	like	to	order	your	uniforms	online,	please	contact	
the	store	using	this	link:	https://l-mbargain.com/	

	
If	you	have	any	additional	questions	or	concerns	about	our	
uniform	policy,	please	feel	free	to	contct	me	at	the	school.	
	
Thank	you	
Mrs.	Teque	
	


